
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

It is hard to believe it is already mid-June. Sometimes it feels like the school year has just flown by! But we are 

holding onto to every last second of school and striving to make it meaningful, fun, and full of learning still! This 

week was packed with all kinds of exciting opportunities for McKinney students: 

-we held auditions for our McKinney’s Got Talent show to be held on June 25th. Turns out we have so many 

talented students at McKinney! Students who auditioned or sent in a video are invited to come to the gym at lunch 

on Monday to find out more about the upcoming talent show.  

-division 5 held their merchant market and raised $790.50 for charity! Amazing work, kids! 

-division 15 had a visit from the firefighters (see picture below) 

-the PAC and school held a joint parent & teacher appreciation luncheon, which was a huge success! Staff and 

parents dined together while enjoying musical performances from our amazing students. The PAC executive was 

acknowledged, as well as “Auntie Sunny” for all her hard work on our weekly hot lunches.  

Only 2 more weeks left. See below for some of the highlights for this upcoming week. A reminder to grade 7 

parents that we will have our special ceremony on Friday, June 20th at 10 am. Please come through the front door 

entry after 9:50 am to ensure our students are ready for you!  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

Week-at-a-Glance for the week of June 16th to 20th 2025 

Monday 16 Talent show meeting at lunch 
Tuesday 17 Talent show rehearsal  
Wednesday 18 Pool field trip Div 5 - 9 
Thursday 19 Hot lunch 
Friday 20 Grade 7 ceremony at 10 am (parents, please come 

through the front doors after 9:50 AM). We look forward 
to celebrating with you! 

 

 



 

 
   

 

 
Photos of the Week: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
”Auntie Sunny” is appreciated at 
the Parent appreciation luncheon 
on Monday.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Fruit salad in Div 15 



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 



 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


